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IAOS Statutes June 2025 Member Consultation - closing 19 July 2025
In May 2024, the IAOS Executive Committee launched member consultation on the proposed new IAOS Statutes. As that consultation document noted, the major drivers for changing the statutes were
· Implementation of the Act on Management and Supervision of Legal Entities (MSLE) Act in the Netherlands, which has meant that all legal entities need to review their legal arrangements, specifically those related to governance and management.  
· Changes in working procedures, including establishment of sub-groups such as the Krakow Group, and evolutions in the composition of the EXCO membership.
The key changes in the  May 2024 version of the statutes were:
· Changes to the terms used for organisational/institutions and their definitions – Statute 3
· Changes to statutes related to membership of the IAOS, to simplify and standardise the different types of IAOS members (individual and organisational/ institutional) - Statute 3
· Introduction of a new statute setting out the relationship between the ISI and the IAOS  - Statute 5
· Changes to the statutes related to the General Assembly, giving the General Assembly held during non-WSC years, the power to change statutes – Statute 6
· Changes to the statutes related to the Executive Committee (EXCO) in light of the MSLE and the implementation of the Code of Conduct, along with evolution in the composition of the EXCO. - Statute 7
· Introduction of a new statute covering the establishment, reporting and dissolution of IAOS sub-groups – Statute 9
· Introduction of standard definitions of key terms 

Member feedback was positive, with the main concern being the use of the term “section” to describe the legal status of Associations.  It was agreed that given only the ISI is registered under Dutch law, this term was acceptable.
In early 2025, the ISI also commenced a major review of the ISI Statutes and By-laws.  
The review of the ISI statutes has helped further clarify some of the wider implications of the introduction of the MSLE, including the need to clarify the responsibilities of Executive Committee members.  In addition, the review has also contributed to some further changes to the terminology in the proposed new IAOS statutes.
July 2025 Member Consultation
The IAOS Executive Committee has reviewed the attached version of the updated statutes and support the changes.
As the ISI is undertaking member consultation on the proposed new ISI Statutes, the IAOS Executive Committee have agreed that it is appropriate that IAOS members have a further opportunity to review the proposed new IAOS statutes.  This will ensure that IAOS members can see the new IAOS statutes in the fuller context.
IAOS members are therefore asked to provide feedback on the attached statutes by July 19 2025.  This will then allow any further member feedback to be included in the final version that will be submitted, as per the 2013 statutes,  for formal Member opinion in early August 2025.
Subject to formal member agreement, the August version will then be submitted to the 2025 IAOS General Assembly to be held on 9 October, during the WSC.
Feedback  should be sent to
Nancyemcbeth@ gmail.com and contactIAOS@gmail.com.  The closing date is July 19 2025. 

Many thanks

Dominik Rozkrut
IAOS President 2023 -2025
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